
  

 

 

BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 23 September 2016                            Duty Head – L Leslie 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A FRAMEWORK WEEK  
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 
S1-6 A day in the life of Boroughmuir: This week the school is running a photography competition with all 

our pupils to capture ‘A day in the life of Boroughmuir High School’.  This is part of the school 
community’s efforts to capture images and sentiments on what this old school means to us in the run up 
to us leaving.  In the period Monday 26th – Friday 30th September pupils are encouraged to use phones 
or cameras to capture images of the building.  You cannot do this during class time without your 
teacher’s permission.  You cannot photograph others without their permission.  At the end of the week 
you are able to upload your photos to a website where they will ultimately be judged in different 
categories. The best will be displayed in the new school.                    Mr Dempster 

 
S1-3 European Day of Languages:   Monday 26th September is European Day of Languages and 

Boroughmuir will be celebrating the many languages spoken by staff and pupils at the school in the 
atrium on Monday at lunch. Come along to try your hand at a few new languages with the fun games 
and activities on offer. There will also be a bake sale where you can sample some delicious international 
baking!                P Hastings 

 
S1-2 Triathlon Event:  Last call for any pupil who would like to take part in the triathlon event next 

Wednesday. Please come and see Miss Brown in the PE department if you want to go. Letters and 
EE2s must be handed into Miss Brown on Monday at the VERY latest.                   J Else 

    
S3 Munich Exchange:  If you are interested in taking part in the Munich exchange this year but didn’t make 

it to Wednesday’s meeting, please come to see Mr Alexander in room 2.08 as soon as possible. 
                                      S Alexander 
 
S4-6 Duke of Edinburgh – Silver:  Friday 23rd September is the last opportunity to hand back enrolment 

forms to Mr Macdonald in Room 3.16 (These cannot be sent off without payment.)           S Macdonald 
 
S4-6 Duke of Edinburgh – Silver:  Meeting after school next week on Monday the 26th.  3:35pm in room 

3.16 to choose a date and time for regular meetings                                                          S Macdonald 
 
S5 Return Materials Refund:  The following pupils should see Mr Thomson to collect a refund as the 

department is buying their work.                               R Thomson 
  

Anna Duncan Aimee MacDonald Stella Cobb Narges Yazdanian 

 
 
 


